
From: Kurt Keuper <kurt.keuper@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, July 9, 2023 8:45 AM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Cudahy Farms or Cabrini Green? 
 
 
 
In the 60s in a neighborhood immediately west of the proposed Cudahy farms, they built the largest 
condo complex in the state called North Meadow Homes. For the bad reputation, this parcel became 
known as “North ghetto homes” it is now known as the Woodlands. 
 
Now, in a smaller area of land, Cudahy Farms looks to put twice as many units . This reminds me of the 
former infamous Chicago area development known as Cabrini Green. Cabrini Green, in order to save the 
area, had to be demolished for all the rampant crime and bad behavior. 
 
Please do not approve this future blight on the north west side of Milwaukee . 
 
Sincerely 
 
Kurt Keuper 

 


